
Committee on Information
Thirty-third session
27 April -6 May 2011

Please Check agaiilst delireri

Statement by
Ambassador Yusra Khan

Deputy Permanent Representative of
the Republic of Indonesia to the United Nations

1)

New York, 27 April 2011



Mr. Chairman,



coordination and collaboration between DPI. the Department of Peacekeeping Operations, the
Department of Field Support. and the Department of Political Affairs in projecting the work of
peacekeepers will enhance the image of the Organization. as well as the effectiveness of
peacekeeping missions.

Mr. Chairman.

As we have stated in the past. the efforts of DPI to make information about the work of the UN
as accessible as possible to the broadest global audience, especially in the developing world, is
of tremendous importance to Indonesia. We further expressed our support of the department’s
attempts to disseminate information using as many media channels and opportunities as
possible. including through non-UN languages.

In that light, we would like to congratulate the Department for the success of the “United Nations
Week” as part of the Organization’s outreach efforts. We note with satisfaction the growing
number of UN-related community and academic activities as a result of this programme. We are
convinced that this is attributable to the use of local languages in conducting those


